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Invitation for publication

1 message

Fernanda Hellen <ferhellenrp@gmail.com> Tue, Mar 30, 2021 at 1:20 PM
To: Jennifer Groman <jgroman@ashland.edu>

Dear Jennifer, 

I have been organizing a new book about "underachievement of gifted students" .


Some specialists who already contributed to my previous books recommended me to publish it by Routledge.   They told me

it is a good option. I think this topic is very important. The process of defining underachievement, identifying

underachieving gifted students, and explaining the reasons for this underachievement continues to stir worry among

teachers and researchers. It is very important to help gifted students to have a good development at school.


Could you write a chapter about  underachievement of gifted students at school? 

Please, tell me if you accept. The deadline is on June, 10th, 2021. 

Specialists (Ph.D.) from the United States, Europe, Australia and Brazil intend to contribute to my new book.

Thank you!


Best wishes,

Fernanda 


